

**Meeting Actions from the virtual meeting held on 14 April 2023**

#	Action	Owner	Status
1	<p><b>Communication and Engagement Sub-Group</b>                      The concept of marketing Crewe structure would be taken forward and discussions to be had outside the Board.  <b>Update: A paper and presentation would be brought forward to the June meeting.</b></p>	DK/CY	Ongoing
2	<p><b>Anti-Social Behaviour – Crewe Market Square</b>                      The Chair would write to the SKEP Group                      The group included the anti- social behaviour team who were responsible for safety around Crewe town centre and John Dwyer, the Police Crime Commissioner  <b>Update: A letter to the SKEP Group had been sent asking for a meeting to discuss looking at anti-social behaviours, safety and security in the town centre.</b></p>	DK	Ongoing
3	<p><b>Board remit</b>                      Chair and Vice-Chair to put something together on options for the board moving forward and bring back to board members for discussion.  <b>Update: need to look at recruiting 2 new board members to replace David Edwardes &amp; Adam Knight)</b></p>	DK/SY	Ongoing
4	<p><b>Towns Fund Project</b>                      The TIP subgroup would start to look at the planned spend on projects and what it was that it would be expected to see by the end of the calendar year. A report would be brought back to the board.</p>	SY	Ongoing
5	<p><b>Royal Arcade – Phase 2 Challenges</b>                      Royal Arcade –A report on the challenges around phase 2 would be brought to the board at the June meeting, ahead of a presentation to committee in July.</p>	PS	Ongoing